17 June 2010

EXPLORATION UPDATE

Terrain Minerals is pleased to announce that exploration programs will commence in late

June on all of the Company's projects including -

* RC drilling of high grade gold targets at the Dodgers Well Project;

e RC drilling of shallow gold resources at the Bluebush deposit in the Bundarra Project;

* Ground electromagnetic (fixed loop EM) surveying of two areas to define deep nickel
sulphide targets at the Aztec Dome Prospect in the East Kambalda Project.

A resource upgrade for the Wonder North underground deposit is expected by next week.
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